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All human beings have the right given by God to safety, liberty, and health. Folks 
who are in prison are no different. Any thing that any person puts into their body can 
cause an allergic reaction. Folks who are incarcerated do not deserve to suffer and die 
from allergic reactions because of the stigma around what they put into their bodies. 
Some folks are allergic to mushrooms, they would hopefully be provided with 
medicated assisted care for that reaction if they were brought to jail in the middle of 
anaphylactic shock. A person withdrawing from substances is no different. These 
folks are in the state's care and the state is obligated to care for them. Supporting this 
bill is a moral imperative, because these folks are human beings, who deserve trauma 
informed care, not shame or continued health problems.


